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BALLINTUBBER ABBEY

Dear Friend,

Another year has passed and I want to Thank You again for allowing
pilgrims to walk on the Téchar Padraig through your land.

If you notice amiss after they walk, please let us know.

Those who walk the Téchar find it a wonderful experience, challenging
but uplifting.

The numbers are down slightly this year, as the wet weather was a
feature. We wish the blessing of the Holy Family this Christmas and
always.

Your sincerely.

Jeank D




